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3rd May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Friday 30th June 2023, the Humanities department will be taking the Y10 Geography students on 
their first fieldwork visit as part of the Geography GCSE programme they study. For completion of this 
GCSE, Students are required to conduct 2 fieldwork investigations.  
 
The first visit will be an investigation along a coastline in the UK. We will be taking students to the 
Holderness Coastline and visiting Flamborough Head to investigate headlands and bays, Mappleton 
to investigate rapid erosion of the coastline and Hornsea to investigate sea defences before returning 
to the academy. As part of the programme of study, students are required to complete 2 
investigations as part of the criteria to studying GCSE Geography. We are required by the exam board 
to authenticate that students have taken part in these visits.  
 
Students are required to be at the academy promptly for an 8.00am departure and the coaches will 
return to the academy at approximately 3:30pm. Students will be required to bring their own lunch; 
for those eligible, a free school meal will be provided.  
 
Students will be required to wear full academy uniform for this visit and be prepared to conduct 
work in the field. They should also prepare for all weather conditions for this visit. Students who 
arrive without basic equipment, incorrect clothing or who demonstrate poor behaviour around the 
academy beforehand will not be permitted to attend this visit and should issues arise during the visit, 
they will be sent back to the academy. We expect student’s behaviour to be exemplary.  
 
I would be grateful if you could complete the attached reply slip and parental consent form for this 
trip. Please return these to Student Services at the academy by Monday 26th June 2023.  
 
If there are any questions, queries or concerns about your son or daughter attending this visit, please 
do not hesitate to get in touch with myself at the academy and I will be more than happy to give 
additional information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs E Sims 
Senior Vice Principal 
 
 
 

 
 



Year 10 Geography Field Visit 
 
Student full name:………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the visit to the Holderness Coastline on Friday 30th June 
2023 as part of their GCSE Geography. 
 
Signed Parent/Carer ……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Please return to Student Services with Parental Consent Form by Monday 26th June 2023 
 


